
    

  

 
    

           

4th September 2020 

Dear Parent/s,  

Welcome back!! I trust you all had a lovely summer. 

We have been so proud of all our children this week, they have all come back to school buzzing and have 
settled in well. Our focus this week has been settling in, learning new, adapted routines, assessing where the 
children are and planning our next steps in our learning journey.  

Thank you to everyone for being so patient and understanding whilst we work our way through enabling 220 
pupils to enter and exit the school grounds. Please remember it should only be one adult dropping 
off/collecting and there should be no congregating of adults outside the school premises.  

Drop off/ Collection 

Please ensure you arrive at your gate on time, not early or late as other years will be waiting to come in. We 
understand that queuing to enter the school premises can make it challenging for some people to walk on the 
pavement. Therefore, please can you walk along the opposite side of the road until you reach the gate your 
child enters/exits before crossing the road and return to the opposite side of the road once you have dropped 
off/collected your child. This should avoid congestion on the school side of the road. Thank you for your 
understanding. 

PE Kit Days 

‘Sporty Tuesday’ will be the day the whole school (R-Y6) attends school in their PE kits. Each class will be 
taking part in PE during the day on Tuesday.  If your child is not dressed appropriately you will be notified, 
however please note they will still be taking part in their uniform. 

Monday – Reception and Year 2 are to wear school uniform however come in trainers please 
Tuesday – ‘Sporty Tuesday’ 
Wednesday – Year 1, 3, 5, 6 – attend wearing PE Kits 
Thursday - Year 4 – attend wearing PE Kits 
 
KS1 PE Kits 
Blue PE shorts (black tracksuits bottoms if cold), Logo PE t-shirt, St Ives Cardigan or Jumper, Trainers 
 
KS2 PE Kits 
Blue PE shorts, Logo PE t-shirt, St Ives Hoody, Blue socks, Trainers 
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Breakfast Club/ Afterschool Club 

Breakfast club is now available from 7.45am and after school club is available until 6pm. Please ensure you 
book in for these on https://bookwhen.com/stivesprimary. There is currently a limit on spaces so book early 
to avoid disappointment.  
 
A reminder to parents not to park in the car park when dropping off for breakfast club, there are two drop off 
times 7.45am and 8am and you need to wait at the pedestrian gate. 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend! 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

  
Mrs L Crossley  

Headteacher  
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